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ST Sportservice Release New FS Score Software – Virtual Introduction Sessions 

The ISU and ST Sportservice GmbH (Swiss Timing) will provide virtual introduction sessions for the new FS Score 
software which will be launched for the upcoming season 2024/25.  
 

The newly developed FS Score software will feature enhanced functionality and support an advanced video quality. 
From season 2024/25 onwards, the current FS Score software will be discontinued and will no longer be supported 
in terms of rule changes and any other updates.  
 

Details about the new FS Score software will be explained during the introduction sessions. The new software 
distribution to ISU Members will follow in due course.  
 
Introduction sessions will be available as follows: 
 

1. For Result Calculation Operators and Scoring System Technicians of ISU Member Federations 
 

• Session 1 – Saturday, June 22, 2024 – 10:00 to 12:00 CEST (UTC+2) 

• Session 2 – Friday, June 28, 2024 – 20:00 to 22:00 CEST (UTC+2) 
 

The sessions will last approximately 2 hours and will cover the following topics:     

• Introduction of the new FS Score software 

• Technical requirements, setup, and operation 

• Q&A 
 

Each session will cover the same content in relation to the new software and will be conducted by ST Sportservice 
staff. Individual follow-up sessions with ISU Members for specific questions and troubleshooting may be scheduled 
in direct consultation with ST Sportservice after the initial introduction session.  
 

ISU Member Federations and all currently registered license holders / clients for FSM / FSScore release updates will 
be notified via e-mail by the ISU Secretariat regarding the link to the online registration form which must be completed 
by no later than Monday, June 10, 2024 – 20:00 CEST (UTC+2).  

 
 

2. ISU and International Data & Replay Operators 
 

• Session 1 – Thursday, July 18, 2024 – 19:00 to 20:00 CEST (UTC+2) 

• Session 2 – Saturday, July 20, 2024 – 10:00 to 11:00 CEST (UTC+2) 

• Session 3 – Saturday, July 20, 2024 – 18:00 to 19:00 CEST (UTC+2) 

• Session 4 – Friday, July 26, 2024 – 14:00 to 15:00 CEST (UTC+2) 
 

The sessions will last approximately 1 hour and will cover the following topics:  

• Changes in functionality, operation, and screen layouts 

• Q&A 
 

Each session will cover the same content in relation to the new software and will be conducted by an ISU Moderator 
for Data & Replay Operators. It is strongly recommended that all ISU and International Data & Replay Operators 
will take part in one of the above-mentioned sessions. 
 

All current ISU and International Data & Replay Operator will be notified via e-mail by the ISU Secretariat regarding 
the link to the online registration form which must be completed by no later than Monday, June 24, 2024 – 20:00 
CEST (UTC+2). 
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